South Golden View Rural Road Service
Area Neighbors!

The South Golden View Rural Road
Service Area (SGRRSA) Board would
like to inform you of the paving
projects planned this summer.

ive — Pavement

Paving projects will start approximately May 15, 2020, updates and the order of the projects
will be posted on HDL website & SGRRSA Facebook page. Roads will be closed and detours
established around the active construction areas. Further coordination and notification will
be completed with residents adjacent to the construction. Other planned summer
maintenance projects will be posted on the HDL website and SGRRSA Facebook page.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, a SGRRSA road project spring open house has been postponed
but we would still like to hear from you. Below are the ways you can contact the SGRSSA Board:

Website: http://www.hdlalaska.com/index.php/2-uncategorised/130-sgrrsa-capital-
improvement-program

Closed group SGRRSA Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/936297916729203/

Municipal Road Maintenance Limited / Rural Road Service Area
https://www.muni.org/Departments/operations/streets/Service/Pages/LRSA(LimitedRoadServi

ceArea).aspx
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